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Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Sharona Gamsby <sharonalu@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2023 2:33 PM
To: Pam Thors
Subject: Public Hearing

To whom it may concern, 
 
I received notice of a public hearing on Dec 14, 2023 
@5:55 p.m. about an application for Special Permit at 200 
John Hoft Rd, pertaining to the construction of an inground 
pool on the property owned by Dawn Porter.  
 
I don't see the need to come in person on the 14th, but I 
did want to write to let the board know that I support 
this project. I have no problem with it.  
 
Thank you, 
Sharon Gamsby  
210 John Hoft Rd 
WT, MA 02575 
774-563-8333 
 


